
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

E-mail: khopkins@newfoundlandpower.com

2018-11-21

Kelly Hopkins
Corporate Counsel
Newfoundland Power Inc.

55 Kenmount Road

P.O. Box 8910

St. John's, NL AlB 3P6

Dear Ms. Hopkins:

Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. - 2019-2020 General Rate Application -
Settlement Agreement - Further Information

Further to Newfoundland Power's correspondence dated November 19, 2018, the Board
requests that Newfoundland Power provide:

(i) An explanation of the difference between the numbers provided in clauses 10,11 and
12 of the settlement agreement and the updated numbers in the revised exhibits which
were filed to reflect the impacts of the settlement agreement; and

(ii) A calculation of the forecast revenue surplus as provided in clause 16 of the settlement
agreement and how the amounts on line 18 of Exhibit 6 are calculated.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,

^Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary
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